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Tropical Storm Julia 
 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga. – Tropical Storm Julia has formed off the coast of The National 
Weather Service Jacksonville has  
 
The Glynn County Emergency Management Agency would like to advise area residents and 
visitors that Glynn County remains within the National Weather Service’s “Cone of 
Uncertainty” for Tropical Storm Erika.  Forecast conditions for Glynn County have 
improved over the last 24 hours. However, rain and wind from the storm is likely to occur 
in Glynn County as soon as Monday.  Tides are expected to be higher than usual and 
flooding is likely due to saturated ground.  It is important to closely monitor this storm over 
the next several days as the storm approaches the area.  We will continue to provide 
updates as needed.  Everyone is encouraged to continue reviewing plans and making 
arrangements should our area be impacted.    
 
[Graphic from the National Weather Service, Weather Forecast Office, Jacksonville] 
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